
-----Original Message----- 
From: Madeleine jackson  
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 12:48 PM 
To: FiduciaryRuleExamination - EBSA 
Subject: DOL Fiduciary Rule 
 
Presently my IRA account has been handled by the same financial advisor in a large financial institution 
based on transaction handling fees only. While I understand the rationale for reigning in some financial 
advisors, it would adversely affect my IRA account.  My advisor informed me if the regulation became 
effective, a yearly fee of $2,800 (0.7% of asset balance) would be imposed.  This appears to be an 
extremely high fee for handling my IRA with very few transaction changes during the year and would 
compel me to transfer my account elsewhere and perhaps more unreliable institution. 
Hence, I’m strongly against passing this fiduciary rule in its present form. 
Thank you. 
 
Madeleine Jackson 
 


